Wilson VlSlts New York

Dr. W. B. Wilson was the Kan-
sas conference representative at
the annual meeting of the Na-~
tional College Athletic Association
which met in New York on De-
cember 30 and 31. He enjoyed his
trip there but found time to do
but little visiting.

He reported that there was a
pronounced tendency shown in the
meeting to advocate a greater em-
phasis on a better balanced pro-
gram of athletics. It was stressed
that all should have the benefits
of playing in the various sports.




